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ELECTION of SCHOOL BOARD VICE PRESIDENT

Background:
The president of the board will call for nominations; the nominations need not be seconded. The 
board will then vote on the nominations.

The election of the vice president . . . may, if the Board so chooses, be by written ballot.  
However, in order to comply with the requirement of the Iowa Open Meetings law, each member 
must identify his/her ballot.  Each ballot will then be attributed as it is tallied.

The president will announce the results and administer the oath of office to the vice-president.

Administration of the Oath of Office to the Newly Elected Vice-President

“Do you solemnly swear that you will support the Constitution of the United 
States and the Constitution of the State of Iowa, and that you will faithfully 
and impartially, to the best of your ability, discharge the duties of the office 
of board member in the Belmond-Klemme Community School District as 
now and hereafter required by law?”


